

Easthampton Apple-a-Day

Apple-a-Day Race Committee December 30, 2015

Dan Hayes ESP Auto 15 Pleasant Street Easthampton, MA 01027

Dear Apple-a-Day Sponsors,

DAM House

Congratulations! You were a critical part of a very successful event held on Nov. 1 here in Easthampton. Over 300 people participated in our run or walk. We raised nearly \$9000 which is currently being used to purchase iPads and Smartboards for Maple, Center and Pepin schools. The number of participants increased by 50% and dollars raised were double our 2014 event, and we look forward to similar growth in 2016.

Thank you for your sponsorship and contributions to our event. We appreciate the participation of local businesses in events for our town, children, and community.

For your tax records, we would like to acknowledge your contribution in August 2015 to the Easthampton Parent Teacher Organization (EIN 521947182) of \$100. Please keep this letter for your reference.

Again, thank you for your participation and we hope you will partner with us next year to make this event an even bigger success.

Sincerely,

Andrew Foster Race Director